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Con-Sul, Inc. Joins The Sulphur Institute  
– TSI’s first member offering consultancy services ─ 

 
WASHINGTON, DC, June 25, 2009 — The Sulphur Institute (TSI) welcomes 
Con-Sul, Inc., a provider of consulting services for the sulphur industry, as a new 
member.  Founded in 1987, Con-Sul’s services encompass business 
development, project evaluation/management, supply/marketing and 
logistics/storage recommendations, as well as sulphur forming and agronomic 
applications. 
 
“We welcome Con-Sul to TSI.  Con-Sul represents our first member company 
offering consultancy services to the sulphur industry”, remarked Catherine 
Randazzo, TSI’s president and CEO.  “The Institute has been focusing on 
expansion to include all stakeholders within the sulphur industry and encourage 
other companies in the value chain to join a diverse association, with multiple 
benefits,” she added. 
 
Jerry d’Aquin, president, Con-Sul, Inc. stated, “TSI’s programs are devoted to the 
whole industry and we see a benefit in joining and being an active participant.  
We like that TSI is looking at items of interest not only in North America, but in 
the entire global arena.” 
 
In addition to consultancy services, Con-Sul, Inc. offers the North American 
Quarterly Sulfur Review, and contributes to FINDS, preparing the sulphur 
section, and the Reigel Handbook of Industrial Chemistry and Biotechnology 
(10th &11th Eds.)   For additional information contact, Gerard d’Aquin, president, 
Con-Sul, Inc.: email; consulinc@aol.com, telephone: +1 406 837 2005. 
 
Founded in 1960, TSI is committed to representing all stakeholders actively 
engaged in producing, buying, selling, handling, transporting, or adding value to 
sulphur.  Member companies are based in Asia, Europe, the Middle East and 
North America.  For more information about TSI programs and membership, 
contact Chris deBrey, The Sulphur Institute, 1140 Connecticut Avenue, NW, 
Suite 612, Washington, DC 20036, USA.  Telephone: +1 202 331 9660; 
facsimile: +1 202 293 2940; E-mail: CdeBrey@sulphurinstitute.org. 

     -END- 

Important Style Note to Editors: Sulfur is the preferred spelling in the United States, but the formal 
name of The Sulphur Institute is spelled with a “ph.” 


